

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 28, 2009

Ms. Kathleen Mallak-Shallow KR Mallak's Family Hair Design, Inc. 3674 South Howell Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53207 Ms. Kathleen Mallak-Shallow 8610 Golden Lake Way Franklin, WI 53132

Dear Ms. Mallak-Shallow:

This is to notify you that on July 13, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Loading Zone permit be revoked based upon your non-appearance at the committee meeting.

On July 15, 2009, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your Loading Zone permit in which the Committee recommended that your permit be revoked based upon your non-appearance at the committee meeting. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of July 28, 2009 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fifteen (15) ayes and zero (0) noes to revoke your Loading Zone permit based on your non-appearance at committee.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Allan R. McFayden License Division

File Copy



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

July 28, 2009

Karlyn J. McKinstry, Agent Untouchable Souls, LLC 2125 N. 35th St. Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Ms. McKinstry:

This is to notify you that on Monday, July 13, 2009, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Record Spin license for the premises at 309 W. National Ave. ("The Royal Blu") be denied.

On Tuesday, July 28, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees, you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF090230



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 28, 2009

Balvir Singh, Agent M & R Petroleum, Inc. N48 W14788 Lisbon Rd. Menomonee Falls, WI 53051

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Monday, July 13, 2009, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for an Extended Hours Establishment license for the premises at 6410 W. Silver Spring Dr. ("Citgo") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report.

On Tuesday, July 28, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees, you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF090230



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

July 28, 2009

Terra K. Biggin, Agent Wal-Mart Stores East, LP 5920 Osborn Dr. McFarland, WI 53558

Dear Ms. Biggin:

This is to notify you that on Monday, July 13, 2009, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Videogame Center license for the premises at 3355 S. 27th St. ("Wal-Mart") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon police calls to the establishment and excessive police service to the location.

On Tuesday, July 28, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees, you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF090230